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Kelly Garside
P.O. Box 281
Boulder Wy. 82923
307-537-3197

03-03-13
Jim Ruby, Executive Secretary
Environmental Quality Council

This letter is in response to the McMurry Ready Mix mine on hwy.353 in Boulder Wy. (Bousman pit)
To allow this mine would show complete disregard for public safety, public nuisance, mule deer
migration, sage grouse, moose habitat, airborne and noise pollutants. Further more the DEQ has shown
negligence on the entrance onto hwy. 353 on the modification to the hwy. to make it safe for the public.
This permit should not have been allowed to proceed this far.

Kelly Garside
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